

# Ballachulish Community Council

Meeting held in the Shinty Pavilion 12<sup>th</sup> July 2017

Present: Kath Small, Dave Kitson, Kevin Smith, Rob Malpas, Shirley Grant, Alasdair Jack

Apologies: Andrew Baxter, Jimmy Waugh, Jo Watt

Minutes were proposed by Kath and seconded by Shirley

- 1) Police: Vandalism in quarry being investigated.
- 2) Goddess : Gavin Macgregor still coming
- 3) Finances submitted Shirley to invoice Rat race up front.
- 4) South Lochaber Community Council. SCIO process ongoing
- 5) CAP. Ongoing. Boatshed group after funding for survey.
- 6) WHLDP. Ongoing. C/C have decided that no development will be done on croft.
- 7) PEL & Fireworks. In depth discussions with Kate Forbes , Alastair Stewart & Julie Traynor in regards to PEL.. The Pel should be the responsibility of the owner (Highland Council)
- 8) New Build. Ongoing. No communication from nhs highland. To be chased and pressure put on mp
- 9) A82. New plans submitted for Tartert – Inveran. F.W road appraisal urgent.
- 10) Quarry. Chase funding questions. Andrew Baxter to progress via Freedom Of information act.

Next ~Meeting 1sty August 2017